Rick has also purchased the shop next to his house to have a place to create floats so the library can participate in community parades. Future plans are to have the library represented at every community event.

Troy: The plaque for the Eileen Cochran Memorial Reading Corner has been completed & is now in place. The family donated money to the library with the stipulation that a memorial area be created in the children's area in her honor. Eileen was a children's story time reader for a several years at the Troy branch. A plaque was also made for the family to take home. The sign was paid for by the Library Foundation.

Eureka: The outside of the Eureka Library has a new refreshed look. In September the outside of the building was painted. The paint & time for the job was donated by Pastor Jeff Waters.

Personnel: Yearly employee evaluations will be scheduled during the month of April.

B. Pezzelle moved to adjourn the meeting. B. Schweitzer seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Meeting adjourned at 11:25 AM. Next meeting scheduled for January 24, 2013 at 10:00 AM.